
St Luke’s Parish, Frodsham sometimes collects personal information about parishioners.   

All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and 

used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate reasons such as administrative and religious purposes.  You can read our full privacy notice at 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice. 

 

 

           The Parish of St Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Kate Birkenhead 07827 056044 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES:  

Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week III 
Sunday Cycle B 
W/day Cycle II 

THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 2nd  All Souls Day 10:00am Mass Commemoration of All the 
Faithful Departed 

 Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass EP Intentions 

Sun 3rd Thirty-First Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

11:00am Mass Anne Shaw’s Intentions 
Mon 4th St Charles Borromeo, B No Public Mass 

Tues 5th Ferial 6:15pm Mass Tom O’Donnell’s Intentions 

Wed 6th Ferial 9:30am Mass Ken & Pat Jones (RIP) 

Thur 7th Ferial No Public Mass 

Fri 8th Ferial 9:30am Mass Lily & Cyril Whiteway (RIP, 
Ann.) 

Sat 9th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm 
(Children’s Liturgy) 

Mass Deacon Ralph & Doreen 
Watkins (RIP) 

Sun 10th Thirty-Second Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
Day of Special Prayer for All Victims 
of War – Remembrance Day 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Norah Fyldes (RIP, B’day) 

11:00am Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

 Please note there will be no Mass on Thursday morning this week as Fr James will be attending a funeral  

 
NOVEMBER LIST ENVELOPES are available in the church porch in which you may place the names of those 
deceased for whom you wish to pray, together with any offering you may wish to include. Envelopes should 

be placed in the basket which will be part of our November display, on the sanctuary throughout November. 
 
CLERGY EDUCATION & TRAINING FUND COLLECTION: Next weekend, 9th/10th November, is our annual 

collection towards the Clergy Education and Training Fund, which supports training of all our priests in the 
Diocese. Support for this collection is in every sense an investment in the future of the life and mission of our 
Diocese. Baskets will be available for your donations. Many thanks in advance for your support. 

 

COFFEE MORNING: There will be a Coffee Morning in St Luke’s Parish Centre this Sunday following 

the 11:00am Mass. Please do join us if you are able, for refreshments and a chance to chat with others in 
our Parish community. 

 
PILGRIMAGE: The Parish of St Maximilian Kolbe, Runcorn is running a Pilgrimage to Rome & Assisi during 

October 2025. There are still places available and information can be found on the poster available on the 
notice board. Please note that there is a “single supplement” charged and it is noted that this pilgrimage is 
not suitable for those with mobility issues as there is a lot of walking involved. Numbers are required as soon as 

possible so if you are interested, please contact the organisers directly (information at the bottom of the poster). 
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“Such is the nature of faith, that the greater are the obstacles it encounters, the more ardent it 
becomes.” (St Charles Borromeo) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Helen Grimes 
Timothy James Cleary 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 

Judith Whim 
Ian Hobson 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 
Tonnie Woods 
Clare Huxley 

Fr Vincent Kennedy 
Canon John Gordon 
Canon Phil Moor, VG 
Anne Shaw 
Ieuan Thomas 
Jeremy Selman 
David Smith 
John Paul 

For all people having 
cancer treatment & others 
currently in hospital 

 
REST IN PEACE: Please pray for the repose of the souls of Father Denis Maher, a priest in our Diocese who died 
on Thursday, 17th October at Tameside Hospital, and who’s funeral will take place at St Paul’s, Hyde on 
Wednesday, 6th November (7:00pm Vigil Mass) and Thursday , 7th November (11:30am); and Mgr Canon Peter 

Walton, who died on Monday, 21st October at Lighthouse Lodge Nursing Home in New Brighton, and who’s funeral will 
take place at St Alban’s, Wallasey on Monday, 18th November (7:00pm Vigil Mass) and Tuesday, 19th November (11:30am). 
Please keep Fr Denis and Canon Peter and their families and friends in your prayers at this difficult time. May they rest in 
peace. 
 

TALK: You are invited to a Talk by Cardinal Michael Fitzgerald at St Werburgh’s in Chester on Wednesday, 13th 

November at 7.30 pm. Cardinal Fitzgerald has spent all his working life as a missionary on the interface between 
Islam and Christianity, heading important Vatican departments in this field and working in key Middle East 
postings, including Egypt and Jerusalem. He is coming to St Werburgh’s (CH1 1QJ) to talk about Muslim–
Christian Relations Today, and to answer our questions. All very welcome. 7.30 pm start, 8.15 pm Questions and Answers, 
9.00 pm finish. 

 
ASSISTED SUICIDE: Less than a month to stop assisted suicide! The most vulnerable in our 
society are at risk. MPs will vote on whether to introduce an extreme assisted suicide law on 29 
November. To protect the vulnerable from this radical law change, contact your MP and ask them to 

vote NO. Our local MPs are currently Mike Amesbury (Runcorn and Helsby) and Aphra Brandreth (Cheshire South and 

Eddisbury) and they can both be contacted at the postal address House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA, or via their 
respective email addresses: mike.amesbury.mp@parliament.uk or aphra.brandreth.mp@parliament.uk. Alternatively, Right 
to Life have an easy-to-use tool for you to use to take action: www.righttolife.org.uk/mpcontactnow. This link contains a 
pre-written letter which you can send as given or edit to add your own individual point of view.  
 

SUNDAY MISSALS: Thank you to those who have already paid the £13 for the new Sunday Missals which have 
been ordered. If you have not done so, we would be grateful if you could make your payment to us as soon as you 
can by cash or cheque (payable to St Luke’s Frodsham) via Victoria at St Luke’s, via Chris at St Cuthbert’s, or by 
putting an envelope on the offertory plate, indicating on the outside of the envelope “Sunday Missal”, your name, 
and which Mass you attend. Our latest information from the printers indicates that they will be despatched to us on 21 

November. 
 

CLOTHES COLLECTION FOR THE HOMELESS: St Cuthbert’s clothes collection for the CATH Harold Tomlins 
Centre in Grosvenor St, Chester is this Sunday, 3rd November. Many thanks to those at St Luke’s who contributed 

last weekend. Your generous donations were taken to St Cuthbert’s ready to be added to their collection this 
weekend. Please do not bring clothes to St Luke’s this weekend – this weekend the collection is at St Cuthbert’s 

only. Many thanks to all for your support. 

 

FOODBANK COLLECTION: Many thanks for your continuing support of our monthly collections for 
local foodbanks last weekend. Once again a fantastic amount of food was donated, together with a 
substantial amount of cash. The next collection will take place on 7th/8th December, to allow for special 

Christmas treats to be donated. 
 
Upcoming Events 

Saturday, 9th November 2024 • Children’s Liturgy during 6:00pm Mass at St Luke’s 
Weekend 9th/10th November 2024 • Clergy Education & Training Fund Second Collection 
Wednesday, 13th November 2024 • Evening Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Holy Hour for Life 
Weekend 23rd/24th November 2024 • Caritas at Christmas Second Collection 
Sunday, 24th November 2024  • Monthly Coffee Morning at St Luke’s following 11:00am Mass 
Saturday, 30th November 2024 • Saturday evening Mass moved to 4:00pm due to Christmas Festival in Frodsham 
Weekend 7th/8th December 2024 • Monthly Foodbank collection at both Churches 
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